
Starting this coming April 5, John Alberto Maya Salazar will be the new Business 

Management Executive Vice-President of EPM. 

 

The Board of Directors of EPM appointed Electrical Engineer Jhon Alberto Maya Salazar as 

new Business Management Executive Vice-President to replace Ana Mercedes Villegas 

Mejía, who submitted her voluntary resignation to the post she had occupied since June of 

2012.  

 

Engineer Maya Salazar is a Specialist in Management with emphasis on Marketing; he has a 

Diploma in Finances and more than 35 years of work experience in the electric energy, piped 

gas, generation and administrative management sectors. For 28 years he has worked for 

EPM occupying different positions in the Energy Transmission and Distribution business unit 

initially as Controlling Engineer, and then as Head of the Energy Controlling Department, 

Head of the Energy Technical Division and Gas Deputy Manager, and later, in the Corporate 

Social Responsibility area as Deputy Director of Relations with Medellín and Antioquia and 

as Deputy Director of Relations with Administrative Divisions.  

 

The new Business Management Executive Vice-President of EPM has experience in both the 

public and private sectors. He was the CEO of Ingenierías Aliadas S.A.S., Manager of Empresa 

de Desarrollo Urbano (EDU) and, most recently Manager of Sociedad Hidroeléctrica Ituango. 

 


